

Telephone (603) 673-8855 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE FINANCE COMMITTEE

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

fincomm@brookline.nh.us http://www.brookline.nh.us

Finance Committee Meeting Minutes May 21, 2014

Present:

Linda Chomiak Jack Flanagan Brian Rater

Secretary's Report

The minutes from April 3014 were approved unanimously.

Apportionment Committee

Brian reported that the Apportionment Committee has met once and set a schedule.

The committee will be holding a public forum in Brookline to seek public input on June 11th at CSDA, 6:30PM. There will be a second forum in Hollis on September 4th. Community members from both towns are welcome to attend either forum.

The committee will decide their recommendation on September 11th and present their final report to the Coop School Board on October 15th. There will also be a public forum on September 25th at CSDA and the Coop will hold a hearing on November 13th.

Mike Harris was elected as Chair Brian Rater was elected as Vice Chair Darlene Mann was elected as Secretary

Annex

Requests for bids have gone out and some bids have been received, but the Facilities committee would like to receive more bids. Tad is looking into possible grants, but the work is going forward regardless.

Construction Taxes

It has been brought to the town's attention that we do not charge certain fees for construction that many other towns charge. The committee discussed that there would be pros and cons to such new fees and that more information would be needed.

Next Meeting

Our next meeting will be June 18th at Town Hall.

Linda Chomiak Jack Flan

Brian Rater